
 

Hapeville Charter Career Academy 
College & Career Fair 

 

 

 

Undecided about college or a career? Let us help you!! Please make plans to 

attend our annual spring college and career fair. Several colleges and 

companies will be on site to provide you with information to help you make 

decisions about your future!!  

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact Mrs. Tracy McClure, Director of Dual 

Enrollment, at tmcclure@hapevillecharter.org. 

 

Friday, March 23, 2018 ~ 9 AM – 12 Noon 
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